
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

Tel: 020 3434 5210                 Email: office@spa-education.org            Web: www.spa-education.org 

23rd April 2021 
 
Dear Parents and carers,  
 
Welcome back to the start of the summer term. We are pleased everyone has been safe and 
well over the break. 
  
COVID update 
 
We are continuing to keep safe distances at all times and operating our key stage bubbles 
whenever possible. You can read our latest Covid RA on our website. 
Staff continue to complete home tests twice each week and pupils in KS3 are strongly 
encouraged to do so if they can.  
Any staff, students over age 11 and their families who live in Wandsworth, Lambeth or the SE16 
postcode of Southwark have been advised to take a PCR test as well to help manage new 
variants. Let me know if you have any questions.  
 
Local Governing Body 
 
I am pleased to introduce to our local governing body – all their pictures are below. They will be 
meeting for the first time later this term. Do contact them through the office if you have any 
questions or comments.  
 

                         
Steph Lea Krys McInnis   Lauren Cairn   Ephraim Viki    Soulaf Rizki         Redouane Lekhaili        
Headteacher    Trust Link         Teacher            Community       Parent                  Parent  
Governor          Governor          Governor         Governor           Governor            Governor  

  
 
Summer Term 
 
We have lots planned for the summer term – here are a few highlights. 
 
We will be enjoying our outside spaces even more this term. All the pupils have been provided 
with water bottles for their classrooms and I hope you like the school cap. 
  
We will be inviting families from each Key Stage to join is for afternoon tea on the green after 
May 17th. Look out for your invitation.  
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
Sports Day will be in July and we will celebrate the end of term with the Spa Camberwell 
Carnival.  
 
Our first event for pupils is on Friday May 7th. All pupils who want to will be able to attend an 
Owl Workshop held at school. Do let me know of your son or daughter has any worried about 
birds.  
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Best Wishes 
 

 
Steph Lea 
Headteacher 
 


